St. Patrick’s P.S.

Invite you to our

Wednesday 11* December, 2019

9:30am — 11:00am

Should Wednesday 11t December from 9:30am — 11:00am not be suitable for any
parents due to other commitments, please do not hesitate to contact the school
office and arrange an alternative time and date to view the school and talk to staff.

Due to the new on-line application process for applying for a Primary School
placement for September 2020, we will be delighted to show how the application
process will work when it opens on January 7" at our Open Morning.



http://www.stpatricksannaghmore.com/

